The students of ED are asked to use materials attached to the Pathology Department website (lectures, classes) which will be helpful in learning and getting the credit in Pathology. The credits will be held between April 20-24 and May 18-22.
Each credit will comprise 4 questions which should be responded in written form and sent back to the teacher (patologia.ed@gmail.com)
The students of ED are also requested to prepare their own case report presentations which will be, after the evaluation, given points added to the final exam score.
Students may apply to prepare a presentation at the following address:
patologia.ed@gmail.com
The topics of the presentation will be divided by teachers
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